
 

 

950 Grundy Avenue 
Holbrook, NY 

11741 
631.471.1820 

 
 
 

TO:       Parents/Guardians of Children in Grades K, 1st, 3rd, 5th and new students 
 
FROM:     School Nurse 
 
RE:       School Physicals 
   
 

New York State Law requires that all children in Kindergarten, Grades 1, 3, 5, and new 

students receive a physical examination during the school year. It is preferable to have 

this exam performed by your family physician who is familiar with your child’s history 

and can give any immunizations which may be due. 

 

Please have your family physician fill out the physical form and then return this to 

school by December 31st, 2023. If your child has a set appointment date, please let me 

know. If your child is unable to be seen by your family physician, they may be examined 

by our school physician at a later date. 

 

For further information, you may contact me at (631) 471-1820, ext 1. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jolly Itty, R.N.  

School Nurse 
 

 
 

Principal 
Thomas J. Lipani 

tlipani@sachem.edu 
 
 

Superintendent of 
Schools 

Christopher J. 
Pellettieri, Ed.D. 

cpellettieri@sachem.edu 


